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From: Rodger Craddock
To: Jim Hossley; Jennifer Wirsing
Subject: FW: Dennis Beetham"s Wastewater Project Proposal
Date: Friday, April 17, 2015 9:04:22 AM


FYI...Rodger


-----Original Message-----
From: Bob Braddock [mailto:bbraddock@jordancovelng.com]
Sent: Friday, April 17, 2015 9:00 AM
To: Rodger Craddock; Bruce Moore
Cc: Donna Nichols
Subject: RE: Dennis Beetham's Wastewater Project Proposal


Roger:


I believe that you have captured the overall thinking correctly, however, I would also state that Jordan Cove is not in
 the business of owning and operating wastewater treatment and associated facilities.  In our acquisition of the
 former Weyerhaeuser paper mill we also acquired ownership of an industrial wastewater pipeline and use of and
 maintenance responsibility for the existing ocean outfall.  Should there be an economically viable alternative to our
 current wastewater disposal approach offered by any credible party we would certainly consider.  To be clear, if the
 City or any other credible party offered wastewater treatment services that would be more economic than what
 Jordan Cove is presently paying to self-perform this work, we would seriously consider.


Regards,


Bob


Robert L.Braddock


Senior Project Advisor


Jordan Cove LNG


125 Central Avenue, Suite #250


Coos Bay, OR 97420


(541) 266-7510 (Office)


(303) 748-3746 (Cell)


bbraddock@vereseninc.com <mailto:bbraddock@vereseninc.com>


From: Rodger Craddock [mailto:rcraddock@coosbay.org]
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Sent: Friday, April 17, 2015 8:48 AM
To: Bruce Moore
Cc: Bob Braddock; Donna Nichols
Subject: Dennis Beetham's Wastewater Project Proposal


Bruce,


I wanted to thank you for taking the time to talk with me the other day regarding Mr. Beetham’s Wastewater project
 proposal to the city of Coos Bay and his assertion that Jordan Cove was assisting with the project financially
 (allowing discharge through the old ocean outfall and paying to refurbish that outfall to allow 12MGD and/or
 building a new ocean outfall through BLM owned property).  This email serves to confirm our conversation and the
 fact that Jordan Cove has not and does not plan to (1) use the new wastewater plant, if built, to treat industrial
 wastewater from Jordan Cove’s proposed facility; (2) Jordan Cove has not made any commitments to upgrade the
 current ocean outfall or to build a new ocean outfalls for Mr. Beetham’s proposed project.


Please let me know if I have misstated or misunderstood any of the above facts.


Respectfully,


Rodger Craddock, City Manager


City of Coos Bay


500 Central Ave


Coos Bay, OR  97420


541-269-8912


Fax 541-267-5912


________________________________
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 information from your system. Use, dissemination, distribution, or reproduction of this transmission by unintended







 recipients is not authorized and may be unlawful.





